
 

 

 
 

  

Dear Parents, Guardians, & Families, 

Brevard Public Schools will again be using the ReaXium School Bus Ridership program for the 

upcoming SY 2023-24. All buses have been outfitted with ridership tablets and GPS units. 

ReaXium enables District Transportation and school administrators to improve the safety, 

security, visibility, and communications of school bus transportation by staying connected to 

everyone involved. 

Your bus rider(s) was provided a district-issued bus badge with a barcode last year to use. Only 

one free replacement badge will be supplied.  Additional badges can be purchased for $10 at this 

link; Brevard County Schools Replacement Bus Pass (imagequix.com) 

Bus riders must have their badges readily available to be scanned while boarding and exiting the 

bus to improve load times. Please assist in making sure your bus rider has their badge with them 

every day.  

The barcode can be accessed through the Brevard Focus App. Please follow the instructions 

below to access the barcode and place on student phone or print: 

1. Download Brevard Focus App 

2. Log in using your student’s district email address: (i.e. studentid@brevardschools.org) 

3. Log in to Microsoft using your student’s district email address 

4. Enter Password 

5. Click on ☰ 

6. Click on Virtual ID Badge 

Training materials can be accessed at the following link 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLXvAUdtJ0V-ouIIKQ0ql62xJN5dycYuNZ  : Riders 

Training 

Additional information is available on the Transportation Homepage.  

 
 
Christy Meraz 
Principal 
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